From: on behalf of Nigel Pearce

Sent: 26 July 2017 11:15

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: OBJECTION 2017/4036/P
OBJECTION

Clearly this Tower on the corner of the Belsize Conservation area should never have been given permission
by the secretary of state in the first place, out of scale, out of place, out of sight, out of your minds.

When will Camden Planning start to consider the neighbours AMENITY before, during and after the effects
of such a large project, the developer and Camden have complete disregard for the community and those

who matter that work and live in close proximity that will be grossly effected. ( over many years, big sigh )

And concerns regarding fire safety, considering recent events, maintenance of this ugly tower and any
fundamental changes to the design MUST be reconsidered via a new Planning Application.

REALLY - what is the point of local consultation....Camden never listen.?
Resident of Buckland Crescent- In the shadow of the Tower !

With regards,

NIGEL PEARCE



